Koy Kunkel_SC

From: applications.administrator@capitol.local
Sent: Monday, January 25, 2021 10:44 AM
To: Senate Redistricting

Subject: INETMAIL: Redistricting Public Input

Date: 2021-01-25
First Name: Laurie
Last Name: Stelljes
Title: N/A
Organization: self
Address:

City: FORT WORTH
State: TX

Zipcode:

Phone:

Affirm public info: | agree
Regarding: Senate

Message:

An independent non-partisan redistricting committee is necessary in order not to disenfranchise voters. District lines
should not be drawn to favor either political party - PERIOD. Elected officials must learn to support & listen to all
constituents versus favoring the views of the voting majority. It is time Texas becomes know for being fair to all voters
not just to the party in power.





